NAPE FOUNDATION WINDOW & DOOR CAMPAIGN 2018 

[bookmark: _GoBack]It has been eight (8) months since the Naa Amerley Palm Education (NAPE) Foundation broke ground on the building of a permanent campus to house Palm Institute. The campus is located at Manya Jorpanya in the Shai Osudoku District in the Greater Accra Region, Ghana. The building will include five (5) lecture halls, administrative offices, cafeteria, library, computer lab, infirmary, store and courtyard.
The building is 85% complete. Construction is up to the roofing level and plastering is commencing. Thanks to the support of Board members, friends and families we are nearly there!!!!
Our September 2017 Bricks/Blocks Campaign on GlobalGiving was a great success. We are relaunching the campaign with a final push to finish the construction. Our Bricks/Blocks Campaign will introduce the opportunity to sponsor a window or door in the building. All donors will be recognized on our donor wall. 
Please consider supporting the “Window & Door Campaign” on GlobalGiving. By sponsoring a window at a cost of $50 or a door at a cost of $45, we can all be part of educating the next generation of ethical, values-based and excellent leaders for Ghana and Africa. 

How to donate
· Supporters within and outside the U.S. can make secure online donations through our partner organization: Global Giving 

· Checks in the name of “NAPE Foundation, U.S.” can also be mailed to:
NAPE Foundation 
            601 SW Second Avenue, Suite 2100 
            Portland, Oregon 97204-3158

· Checks in the name of “NAPE Foundation, Ghana.” can also be mailed to:
            Account Name: GCB Bank
            Account Number: 1751180000028
            Branch: East Legon
 
For more information, please visit www.napefoundation.org or www.palminstitute.edu.gh
Email us at info@napefoundation.org or info@palminstitute.edu.gh
